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I support this bill as it will benefit both housing providers and renters alike. This will 

make it easier to receive any notifications from housing providers and their teams for 

residents and will help increase the work flow of on site property teams. As a member 

of a team that manages over 300 apartments in one community this would help me to 

focus more on providing help in the office to my fellow team members and residents 

alike. 


